
	

	

11th December 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would just like to thank all the parents for their support with our Christmas Production, Witnesses. 
We had over 350 parents attending over the two performances which is just incredible! Thanks also to 
those who completed a short piece of feedback. These comments are now displayed on our tree in 
the main reception. 
 
The children really enjoyed performing and were an absolute credit. We are all very proud of their 
hard work and how they rose to the occasion. Next year we will look forward to hosting more shows 
so everyone can enjoy the children’s performances in comfort 
 
Finally thanks to all those who donated to the James Paget Hospital, Children’s Ward. We raised over 
£120! 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school again in the New Year 
 
Best Regards 
 

	

Kevin Lee 
Headteacher 

	

	

	

	




